
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

PNDA & NP COMPS holidays 

13-18th  JULY COACHING 

WEEK FOR ALL TERM 3 

EXAM STUDENTS 

NZAMD& ISTD EXAMSterm 3 

RAD BALLET EXAMS term 4 

PN & Wanganui COMPS 

October 

Ballet exam coaching week 

October holidays 

27th & 28th NOV RECITAL 

TBA – BREAK-UP 

STUDIO:  46 VICTORIA AVENUE, PALMERSTON NORTH.  POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX   5506,   PN 

TERM 3 NEWSLETTER 2020   
THANK YOU ALL for your wonderful support over this ‘interesting’ 

time!  It has been amazing to see how important dance is to our 

students and it has been our absolute privilege to be able to 

provide classes online throughout lockdown and through the 

various stages back at the studio.  I am so proud of how well 

everyone has coped and also so proud that we have been able to 

keep the standard up so that our students can continue to work 

towards the exam goals many of them have. A huge thank you to 

our wonderful staff for continuing your lessons online – it was 

easy but it was SO worth it!! 

A massive THANK YOU to Faith Sutherland for her amazing 

photography skills which you can see on display in our front 

window at the Victoria Ave studio.  It was such a fun photo shoot 

and so special to capture our gorgeous dancers doing what they 

love! 

 

 

We also have some NEW classes starting up this term- New Junior 

Boys 5-7years 3.30-4pm Friday’s at our Cuba Studio.   

What fantastic NZAMD exam results we have had! This is a huge 

reflection on our wonderful teachers for the fabulous work you do 

in preparing your students.  A special Thank you to Miss Emma,  

 

Our troupe of LA dancers are happy to have dates transferred to October 2021 so we will still 

be dancing at Disneyland! 

To celebrate the end of term 2 we are holding a DISCO Friday 3rd July 6.30-8pm $2 entry fee- 

Cuba Street. Best 80’s dress up, Tik Tok awards.  Glow sticks, Drinks & Chippies for sale. Let’s 

have some fun! 

All the very best to students sitting exams in term 3. With Ballet exams now being shifted to 

term 4 our year will continue to look a bit different to normal.  We are proud that we will still 

be holding a RECITAL- further information about this closer to the time. 

‘Chookas’ to those students entered in dancing competitions 😊 Remember the most 

important thing is that you ‘do your best!’ 

All of the teachers are looking forward to seeing students during the second week of the 

holidays for your exam preparation classes . Keep up the great practise at home☺  

 

Looking forward to helping you reach for the stars!    

                           Maxene Jeffares-Greer B.ED, DIP TCHG.  

Registered teacher Royal Academy of Dancing, Imperial Society and NZAMD.  AISTD Dip Modern, AISTD Dip Tap 

(Dist).  Teaching Certificate RAD, Teaching Diploma RAD (Dist).  Former International Professional dancer 

             and staff—   Kristina Beddis-McErlean (AISTD), Emma Carey(NZAMD Cont Solo), Madeline 

McHardy(G8 RAD), Marian Sun, Emma-Jane Skinner (RAD reg), Kayla Wilton (NZAMD Hip Hop & Cont 

Solo) , Bart Andrews, Georgia Morris-Rickard, Nicole Costello, Lauren Holroyd, Briony Milne 
   


